
                        

F O O T Y  D AY  
H O T  D O G  L U N C H  

On Friday 21st September, the SPS Parents Association will be holding a Hot 

Dog lunch for students as part of the Footy Day on the last day of term. 

 

If students would like to place an order, please fill in the form below & return 

the order form & exact money in an envelope.  

 
 

Orders must be returned by  

Tuesday 18th September. 

 

          $4.00 

Hot dog or Halal Chicken Hot Dog in a Roll 

plus your choice of Chocolate or Strawberry milk or Water 

 

Extras available for purchase: 

Popcorn $1.00 

Extra hot dog $2.50 

 

No late orders accepted. 
 

Please ensure that you clearly write your name & grade. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

Name:_________________________________________  Grade:___________ 

  
CIRCLE ONE ONLY   Hot Dog in a Roll Halal Chicken Hot Dog in a Roll             } 

            }    $4.00 

CIRCLE ONE ONLY Chocolate Milk  Strawberry Milk Water  } 

  

Number of extra hot dogs ($2.50 each)    _________   ===== >    $ ______ 

 

Number of bags of Popcorn $1.00 each   _________   ===== >    $ ______ 

 

Total    $ ________ 

 
PLEASE NOTE : NO REFUNDS will be offered if you pay & your child/children do not attend on the day.    

Thank you for your on-going support. 


